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THE SHELDON’S 3RD ANNUAL “GOLF THE GALLERIES” EXHIBIT POSTPONED 
 

 

ST. LOUIS - The Sheldon Art Galleries’ 3rd annual “Golf the Galleries” exhibition, originally scheduled to 

open on May 29, 2020, has been postponed.  

 

"We have nine amazing artists hard at work constructing their golf holes," says Peter Palermo, executive 

director. "We remain hopeful that we will solidify an opening date for "Golf the Galleries" soon, and look 

forward to welcoming golfers of all ages back to The Sheldon this summer." 

 

The Sheldon will continue to monitor the regulations and recommendations set forth by the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention and the City of St. Louis regarding the COVID-19 outbreak, and will 

reschedule the opening of the exhibition if and when it becomes safe to do so. The health and wellness 

of The Sheldon’s patrons, artists and staff is of primary importance in the decision-making process, and 

more details will be announced as plans are finalized.  

 

Comprising nine unique, playable mini golf holes, designed by St. Louis-area artists, architects and 

creatives, “Golf the Galleries” has quickly become a summer tradition for many St. Louis-area families.  

More information about this year’s planned artists and hole designs can be found at TheSheldon.org.  
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https://www.thesheldon.org/events/golf-the-galleries/

